
ELEPHANTS IN THE LIVING ROOM 
DISCUSSING WHAT NEEDS TO BE DISCUSSED 

New Website:  elephantsinthelivingroom.us 
 

September 15, 2024 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in the Body of Christ: 
 
It is hard to believe that a year has passed, and we are about to begin another season 
hunting elephants.  Since our last season, another session of the Synod is about to 
begin.  We are approaching another presidential election, still awaiting the 
announcement of a new archbishop, and are mourning the passing of our beloved 
brother Tom Gumbleton. 
 
This coming year, we hope to address these and other relevant issues.  Among our 
anticipated speakers are Fr. David Buersmeyer, NCR’s Christopher White, Bridget 
Deegan-Krause, on women as deacons.  For a real “Hail Mary,” we hope to invite Sr. 
Joan Chittister. 
 
While we wish free offerings will cover our expenses, sadly this is not the case; and so, 
we look for your support in the form of annual dues.  In the past, your generosity has 
allowed us to bring speakers of remarkable quality.  We hope to continue our mission of 
mutual information and edification.  May we all continue to grow in Christ.   
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
To re/register as a member of Elephants in the Living Room please complete the 
following: 
Name:_________________________________________________________________ 

Address:_______________________________________________________________ 

City:___________________________________    Zip Code: _____________________  

Phone #________________________________  

Please include e-mail address: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Supporter ($100.00)   _____ Regular Member ($50.00/yr) _____   Associate ______ 

Make checks payable to: Elephants in the Living Room.   
Mail to: Jerry Black, 31655 Nixon, Beverly Hills, MI 48025-4863. 
 

Fr.Tom Lumpkin 
President 

  

 
 
 

 


